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Comments: Greetings,

Please include me within the group that believes that drilling in or around the Holy Cross Wilderness Area with

the intent to build another dam project is a terrible mistake.  It was my understanding that the Homestake 2

projects large opposition eliminated any more threats like this but apparently I was incorrect.  Just when the local

news couldn't get any worse, this pops up.  I spend the majority of my leisure time hiking, skiing, and exploring

this magical area.  Please do not ruin what little we have left.   Thank you,   Dan Nielsen 


